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Sandra Hutchings A”Jb

N
From: Bradninch Town Council -
Sent: 08 September 2014 23:56
Cc Nick Cardnell; DPD
Subject: Landscape Sensitivity Assessment - Supplementary Planning Document - Scoping
Report
Dear Mr Cardnell

Following receipt of the above document, Bradninch Town Council support this and look forward
to receiving further consultations on the document as it evolves.

Yours sincerely

Annette Moore
Bradninch Town Clerk



